LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING - 10 MARCH 2011

QUESTION WITH NOTICE

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.

Questioner: Jeremy Zeid

Asked of: Councillor Bill Stephenson (Leader of the

Council and Portfolio Holder for Finance and

Business Transformation)

Question 4:

"In view of the tight budgetary situation, what efforts, savings and changes have been made to reduce the size and cost of the authority and its bureaucracy in order to ensure that front-line services are protected?"